
Daily Announcements: December 12, 2019 - Day 2  
 

● Did you lose something?  Please check the lost and found in room 122. 

● If you were in Mrs. Szczerbacki's class first quarter, you will need to pick up your projects before December 20. This will 
be the last day to pick up any work that was left behind. 

● On Friday, December 13th we will be having our last hat day.  If you would like to wear a holiday hat for the day, please 
bring in a $1 donation.  Donations will be collected in NEST. 

● ​Swimmers on the Modified Swim Team, this is a reminder that your rescheduled Swim Meet against OP is today at 
5pm. Please meet in the hallway at 3:30 by the Auditorium after school. The bus to OP leaves at 3:45 this afternoon! 

● Attention NJHS members: There will be a meeting on Wednesday, December 18th. You must bring your $10 dues to 
this meeting if you have not already done so. The meeting will be done by 3:30pm.  

● Next Tuesday, December 17th, there will be a Gift Making Class after school in Mrs. McCarthy’s room, 159. Students 
can sign up outside Room 159 and it’s all FREE! Make a gift to give someone this holiday season. We will have wrapping 
paper and cards. Hope to see you there!  

● All cast and crew members who were involved in the school musical. Your party is Thursday, December 12th from 
dismissal until 4 pm.  

● The Voice holiday party will be on December 18th after school until 4pm in Room 246. Bring your artwork, photography, 
and writing. Don’t forget to have your form to post on our website signed! New additions will go up in January.  

● Attention all students: The FMS School Store is looking for applicants to work at our store here at the Middle School. If 
you are interested, pick up an application outside of Room 107 or 172. Please complete the form and return it by 
Thursday, December 12th. Those that will be interviewed to work there will be notified of an upcoming meeting during 
NEST.  

● Attention 6th Grade Students: It’s not too late to join our Walking Club. We walk every Thursday morning at 7:30 am 
and would love to have you there! Permission forms are in Student Services.  


